
 
April 21, 2021 

 

Morton High School to host Honors Night 
 

Morton High School (MHS) is proud to announce that Honors Night will be held at 7 p.m. 

Monday, May 3 at the Bertha Frank Performing Arts Center, 350 N. Illinois Ave.  

Honors Night pays tribute to MHS students who have achieved academic success, while also 

recognizing scholarship contributors. Thousands of dollars in scholarship awards from various 

donors will be distributed to students over the course of the evening. Morton Community Unit 

District 709 cannot thank them enough for their generosity to our students and for their 

contributions to their collective futures. 

Students who have achieved this distinction will receive a formal invitation. Each student may 

bring two guests. Masks are required. 

The event can be accessed by clicking “Stream Online” at www.morton709.org/mptv, or via 

the Morton High School Facebook page.  

Please feel free to join us in this celebration of our MHS scholars.  

### 

 

The mission of Morton School District 709 is to serve the Groveland-Morton community by 

stimulating a desire for lifelong learning, by graduating productive individuals, and by 

challenging all to achieve their highest potential as active participants and leaders in a 

dynamic, global society. 

 

www.morton709.org/mptv
https://www.facebook.com/MortonHighSchoolPotters

